
 

NOTICE OF GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

 

In accordance with our by-laws, we will be holding our 3rd quarter  

VITA General Membership Meeting on 

Thursday, August 4, 2016 at 6:30 pm 

At the Maui Electric Meeting Place 

In Kahului. 

We urge all members to attend. 

Agenda will be announced as time permits. 

                                 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully Yours, 

Irene Hultquist, Secretary, VITA  


